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2023: Let's Unlock the Potential in the Waterloo Schools

Thank you for being a champion of public education in Waterloo. Last year proved that our
community is ready to make a legacy in supporting our educators and youth, and the Waterloo

Schools Foundation couldn't be more thankful for all YOU helped accomplish!

If you haven't yet, check out our 2022 impacts here.

As we look forward to the fresh beginning of 2023, the WSF is ready to unlock the potential
of our students, staff and schools. Cheers to a bright year ahead!

December & November Be Bold Awards

At the end of December, Superintendent Dr. 
Smith and WSF Executive Director, Hannah 
Luce, delivered November's and December's 

Be Bold Awards. These 9 awesome staff 
members were recognized across the District 
for going above and beyond and #beingbold 

for public education.

Check out the Waterloo Schools Facebook 
page to see all 9 staff members that were 

honored and surprised!

Join Our Team:

Do you or someone you know love graphic design, public relations, and fundraising? Apply for 
our Development & Communications Manager opening today!

Questions? Reach out to Hannah at h.luce@wcsfoundation.org.

2023 Sparking Academic Excellence Breakfast
The Foundation is excited to have our Sparking Academic Excellence Breakfast

once again at the Waterloo Convention Center in downtown Waterloo.
Mark your calendars for Thursday, April 27th from 7-8:30 AM.

Keep an eye out on our LinkedIn, Facebook, and our website for
more information in the coming months.

#BeBold: Watch this video to hear more about Bunger's Newcomer Program!

https://www.wcsfoundation.org/post/450-000-for-the-year
https://www.facebook.com/WaterlooSchools/posts/pfbid0ncMzzN9NuEi8FoTCeGKMzTmFtcYN85a9kYJ6qxTfkBdrbFGXRdwD9UUNchdEnD1fl
https://u27308925.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=7rh8gxDeccZNMvckyQruxUDNZIovcGMjPB6r5aP2WVlOhSdCSY3NjBbMiuJTh3f8eX0SkiAzCCrU3p0FBdizFAgPiV-2B2BRZn373vqjk-2Bnmg-2FCnlyaKNo4IiQOFRMN01re594on7NOwDPVfIMPzonc4eRN9nsY9YTudxIaIW9a0lh1TC5lZam9yoD0gwEB63-2BJPsy_YKGX47fEeCRz-2FQj7kzTwIHqbbOdcESg9fXhphWUxNMyXj49vWedRc4ZJO-2Fv7pEQU1z0I8kZEx60KRE1gmbL-2Bses-2F82FOJqfsrW3vutKErkO-2F-2BdkR1tCe6p3kY3YFhwh9qjMDntR7jzN3HLDFAa1KhTnT-2BG2OvNXR3xZB4Uz1M9oKF5wtR85WEh80Cdc4-2Brx0Wz4ag2YPlDc3DiDRjZySGmvxN3oKGrX-2FhC0iiG-2Bj7wk-3D
mailto:h.luce@wcsfoundation.org
https://www.linkedin.com/company/waterloo-schools-foundation
https://www.facebook.com/WaterlooSchoolsFoundation
www.wcsfoundation.org
https://www.facebook.com/WaterlooSchools/posts/pfbid07BinPfs8rp9fWPCQfU8ACZsEejCsYnaqMcKDiroaiQ4E1tfmicuqtzk4XbY57bcul
https://www.facebook.com/WaterlooSchools
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RDNkHS7qHKU



